Arrowood Homeowners Association

P O Box 1836

Manassas, VA  20108

Board of Directors Monthly Meeting

June 5, 2003       7:30 p.m.

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Karen Moyer / Ron Sibila / Melissa Hawkes/ Bill Failor/ Krista Miller/ Ralph Keene.

*Meeting called to order @ 7:40 p.m.

*Previous Meeting Minutes approved.

New Business: 

* Krista met with the attorney about the Storm Water Management Easement. (White string at the park)  The attorney recommended a title search of easements.

*The Board voted and approved to have a title search done and verification of all easements.  Cost will be around $150.00.  

*Anonymous letter was sent to Homeowner (whose property will involve the second entrance).  Discussion and paperwork is completed with Prince William County.  Contractor waiting to receive permits. The Board has completed the obligation to PWC to put in the 2nd Entrance.

*Social Comm.- No info.  NEED VOLUNTEERS for SUMMER FEST.

*Beautification Comm.- Plant Sale will be June 14th at 9 a.m.  (Cash or Check)

Adopt-a-Highway- will be calling Monday for information(Person on vacation)

Yard Sale- Received a GOOD response from community members.

*ARC- 1 Application

*Firewood – Krista’s Dad wants the wood at the park since no one else has gotten it.

*Web Page- Clayton had to re-new the Domain Name since it had expired.

*The Board approved to re-imburse him for the cost.  He renewed it for 9yrs.

*Mutt-Mitt Station – The Board agreed on location and will try to set it up soon.(Manassas Forge by the park) 

*Newsletter – to go out soon.

*Disclosure Pkg.- The fee is $100.00 for sale of home and is also for refinance (if required)

*Community Time- discussion of title search for easements.

Meeting adjourned @ 9:07p.m. 

